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Dearest Sylvia: 

I have the services of a typist for the 
last few days because I'm still struggling 
to get through. I'm close to the end but 
I'm beginning to think that I'm like the 
desert wanderer seeing a mirage. 

To answer your question, you are quite 
correct that what I was referring to is 
Listed "Oswald, notebooks" and that it ts 
not you who have gone mad but I who mis- 
stated the case; I was so absorbed with 
Walker at the time I spoke to you that Jf 
confused the issue, Your index is in every 
sense identical with mine. 

Bill loved your flowers (I sent an azalea 
plant with a thought to the future-he can 
plant it in the garden and it will bea 
joy forever?) I'm happy to say that he's 
doing much better than we had any right to 
imagine. I've talked to him almost every 
day and I shall see him tomorrow. He asks 
about you frequently. As soon as I get 
the bill from the florist, I will alert you 
to the sum in which I make out your check. 

Your information gleaned from Manchester 
was interesting but I find it almost im- 
possible to place any credence tn anything 
he says. JI understand nothing whatsoever 
about the Lifton-Sauvage business but as we 
well know, where this case ts concerned 
anything can happen and as our man, Garrison, 
Likes to say, "black ts white and white ts 
black". Iam still in a state of sheer 

amazement at what Lane has revealed, not so 
much for what the implicattons are but
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for the miracle of the hour calling forth 
the man! JI don't Know how I can bear it 
till the trial begins, but we've lived 
through this much agonizing antictpation 
and I guess we'll survive until T Day. 

Chris was completely positive and en- 
couraging but the fact remains that I still 
have no contract. As I indicated to you 
on the "phone however, since Lane's talk 
with Mort last night it really doesn't 
matter quite so much. 

I was delighted to hear you sounding al- 
most like yourself again and hope you have 
no further health problems. 

Back to the grind. All here join in send- 
ing warmest greetings. 
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